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Dear Provider,

Please be aware that it is your responsibility to have outdated thermometers and/or
data loggers recalibrated at your own expense. Please do not send them back to the
Maine Immunization Program.

You may send them to one of the manufacturers listed below or another certified
company of your choice. Remember to send in the glycol bottle with the
thermometer or data logger, as it is a part of the calibration.

For TMDE, please go to this link : http://www.tmde.com/submission_form.php to fill out a form
to send units for calibration. For other complete the section below:

Your Practice Name: ___________________________________________________________

Attention: ____________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________

* Please be sure to wrap glycol probes with bubble wrap prior to shipping.

TMDE Calibration Labs, Inc.

839 North River Road
Richmond, ME 04357
Phone: (207) 737-4493
Fax: (207)737-4868
Email: allen@tmde.com

Control Solutions, Inc.

35851 Industrial Way Suite D
St. Helens, OR. 97051
Phone: (888) 311-0636
Fax: (503) 543-5419
Email: www.vfcdataloggers.com


